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Department of Education joins Facebook, Twitter  
Announces launch of first official social media accounts 

(HARTFORD, CT)— The Connecticut State Department of Education joined the world of social media today with 
the launch of an official Facebook page and Twitter account. 

The Department’s Facebook page address is http://www.facebook.com/ctdepartmentofeducation. 

On Twitter, the Department is @EducateCT. 

The State Department of Education created these accounts to share information, news, and events about public 
education in Connecticut. In addition to its presence on social media networks, the State Department of 
Education also maintains an official website at http://www.ct.gov/sde.   
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